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December 19, 2016
Executive Director
New Hampshire PUC
21 South fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

SENT VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & UPS (Tracking No. 1Z 849 267 02 9022 0815)

RE: CEPS Quarterly Report
DM 15-514 Clearview Electric, Inc. d/b/a Clearview Energy

Executive Director Rowland,

Clearview Electric, Inc. d/b/a Clearview Energy (“Clearview”) hereby files
its CEPS Quarterly Sales Report pursuant to Puc 2003.03(b) for the 3rd

quarter of 2016. Enclosed are one original and two copies.

Clearview apologizes for the untimely filing of this report that was due
by October 31, 2016. Clearview had overlooked this report until reminded
by David Goyette in his email reminder dated December 12th, 2016, and the
party in the accounting department with access to the required data was
out of the office due to illness, causing an additional delay in filing.

Clearview has added additional processes to ensure timely filing of the 4th

Quarter 2016 report that will be due no later than January 31, 2017, and
all future sales activity reporting deadline.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions regarding this filing.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeremy Reed
Regulatory Affairs Manager
Clearview Electric, Inc.
0: (214) 884—1725
F: (972) 546—9991
Regulatory@ClearviewEnergy. com

End

CC: David Goyette

P.O. Box 130659, Dallas, Texas 75313 1.888.257.8439 ClearviewEnergy.com


